
Here is our suggested budget language/ask.  

$50,000 to the Agency of Human Services to provide a grant in 
that amount to the Vermont Chapter of the National Association 
of Social Workers (NASW-VT) to financially assist five 
community-based organizations to conduct social service 
provider safety need assessments as recommended by the 
Social Services Provider Safety Workgroup created pursuant to 
Act 115 of the 2024 Vermont Acts and Resolves 
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